
 

 

24 April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Post 16 application process survey 
 
I would appreciate it if you could spare the time to click on the link below and complete this very short 
survey about the Post 16 college application process that your child has just been through.  
 
Your responses will help us evaluate how you felt about the process, and help us make improvements 
for next year, so please do find time to complete the survey. The survey will close on Friday 10th May. 
 
Students have already been asked to complete a similar survey to evaluate their experience of the 
process. 
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/6K4R77CHva 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr Nick Oakhill 
Trust Manager for Careers Education, Information, Advice & Guidance 
 
noakhill@soham-college.org.uk 
 

 
 

  @SVC_Careers 
 
Follow us on Twitter to get all the latest SVC careers updates, plus news from Post 16 colleges  
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/6K4R77CHva
mailto:noakhill@soham-college.org.uk

